
 

 
 
 

  

 

 

2 March 2021 
 

The Resident 
 

Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
10 CARLTON STREET, GRANVILLE TOWN HALL 
 
Cumberland City Council will be undertaking construction activities (major external renovation 
works) at the Granville Town Hall as per the development application no. DA2019/353.  
Location map is shown below. 
 

 
 
The works are expected to commence on 22 March 2021 and anticipated to be completed in 
4 months (weather permitting). The approved development application can be viewed via the 
QR code below. 

 
Council trusts this information is of assistance. For more information on these works please  
Contact Council’s Construction Project Officer Qaiss Orya on 8757 9308 or by email 
qaiss.orya@cumberland.nsw.gov.au 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Nitin Gurjar 
Cumberland City Council 
Manager Assets & Construction  
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